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Part Number Change Notification 
 
Date: July 1, 2016 
 
Subject: Ensign standard transformer part number change. 
 
Dear Partners: 
 
Thank you for your business and continued interest in Ensign power transformers. This letter is to 
inform you that effective 7/1/2016 we are changing the nomenclature of our standard catalog parts. 
This change will not impact product performance or any agency approvals.  
 
All Ensign standard transformers in our catalog and website(s) will no longer carry the final letter “X” at 
the end of each part. We expect changes to the downloadable catalog and website to be complete by 
9/30/2016.  
 
This change has been made to help streamline our internal process and better accommodate part 
numbers within our ERP and other systems. Feel free to contact us at sales@ensigncorp.com for any 
additional questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ajay Sharma 
VP Sales and Marketing 
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